
 
10th March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

PTA Easter Egg Raffle – Donations and Date of Draw 

 

Our very popular Easter Egg Raffle is happening again this year and we need your support to 

make it a success. 

 

Please can we ask for donations of Easter eggs – all shapes and sizes welcome!   

If you could bring these to the School Office from Monday 20th to Friday 24th March. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Six will be selling tickets for the raffle from Wednesday 22nd March to Friday 24th March.  

Tickets cost 20p each and there is no limit as to how many tickets your child can purchase. 

 

The raffle will be drawn on Friday 31st March. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Crosshall Junior School Parent Teacher Association 

 

 

  

 

Please note: we are a nut-free school site. 

Therefore all donated Easter eggs must be nut-free too. 

It is important to check the ingredient list on the Easter eggs before donating them. 

Unfortunately if the ingredient list states nuts or any nut product 
i.e. hazelnut paste, we will not be able to accept them. 


